
7 October 2016  
 
Dear Nursery and Reception Parents 
 
Join your child for a ‘Stay and Play’ session on Tuesday 18 October 2016 (9.00-10.30am) 
 
Parents/Carers are invited to enjoy a play session with their child and to find out more about what 
we do in Nursery and Reception.   
 
The children always enjoy sharing school activities with you and we hope you will be able to come 
along.   
 
So that we can accommodate everyone comfortably in the classroom, we will have to limit this to 
one parent or other family member (grandparent/aunt/uncle) attending for each child.  Please 
return the reply slip below by Friday 14 October to let us know if you will be able to come along – 
this will help us make provision for someone to work alongside any children who don’t have a family 
member able to attend.   
 
Arrival Arrangements:  

 
Nursery – please come into nursery with your child – we will have a signing in sheet 
available in nursery.  Tea and coffee will be served in the hall at the end of the nursery stay 
and play session.   
 
Reception – please drop your child off in the playground as usual.  Parents/carers should 
then enter school via the school office so that they can be signed in.  Tea and coffee will be 
served in the hall at 9.00am. 

 
We look forward to seeing you then.  
 
Mrs N Burton  
Early Years Foundation Stage Leader 
 

 

Reply Slip – Stay and Play Session – Nursery and Reception  

Tuesday 18 October 2016 - 9.00-10.30am  

 

 
Child’s Name 
 

 

 
Name of parent/carer 
(grandparent/aunt/uncle) joining their 
child (please print) 
 

 
 

 

Please reply by Friday 14 October 2016 


